
  
   

 

27 May 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: Manningford Trout Fishery Angling Trip – Wednesday 22 June 2016 
 
I am pleased to announce that we have once again been invited to use the facilities at the Manningford Trout Fishery, 
Pewsey, so the boys can learn how to fly fish.  This is an excellent opportunity to try a new activity at a very special 
local venue.  The trip last year was hugely popular and very successful.  Hopefully it will prove to be popular once 
again.  I am limited to 31 places (two minibuses), however should there be more interest then I would look to do two 
separate trips. The proposed date of the trip will be Wednesday 22 June.  We will be departing around midday and 
fishing until 5pm approximately. 
 
Essentially, the package will be based on a day pass allowing the boys to fish all 3 lakes.  Two of these are catch and 
keep lakes, so some of you may hopefully have a fish supper!  Members of the club will be accompanying the boys 
throughout the afternoon, guiding and coaching and untying knots!  All equipment will be provided but if any boys have 
their own then they are fine to bring it.  Our hosts will also include a BBQ supper as part of the deal.  The trip cost will 
be £33. 
 
Angling novices and experienced anglers are more than welcome. 
 

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

22 June 
2016 
 
 
 
 

Manningford 
Trout Fishery, 
Pewsey 

£33 Day pass to fish all 
3 lakes 

Leave BWS 
at midday 
 
Arrive BWS 
approx. 6pm 

Sunglasses are 
compulsory 
Hat 
Sun Cream  
Waterproofs 
Plastic bags for 
storing fish 

 
There are 31 places available for this trip and receipt of the payment will be taken to mean you wish to take up a place 
on the trip. However in the event that the trip is oversubscribed, names will be drawn randomly and those pupils who 
are unsuccessful will be placed on a reserve list and their payments refunded. Parents/Guardians who may find it 
difficult to meet the deadline for payment of the deposit should contact the Finance Office on ext 260. 
 
Deadline for payment:  10 June 2016 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link codes are 
only needed for online account set up). 

No pupil will be barred from the trip on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover the cost of the trip 
then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the school website.  
Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical conditions and that your son 
takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Lee Duckett 
Master i/c Angling 

 

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk

